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5th November 2021 

 

Planetarium Visit 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We have a mobile Planetarium visiting the school on Friday 10th December 2021 to 

enrich the learning for Year 5 and their Stargazers topic. The children in Year 5 will be 

able to spend the afternoon exploring the solar system inside the dome. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that we are then able to offer two additional 30 minute 

sessions running after school with a different show which all children can attend with 

their parents. One session is at 3.30pm and one is at 4pm. There are limited spaces for 

these and are offered on a first come first served basis and will be priced at £3.00 

each. Please visit Sims Pay to book tickets which can be found in the ‘Events’ section. 

Please note, children must be accompanied by an adult and you will need to book a 

ticket for each person attending.  

 

 

Kind regards 

Castle Mead School 
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